
Lecturers from Tourism Management joined College Meeting 

for Upcoming Semester 2/2019 

Lecturers from Tourism Management joined college meeting 

for upcoming Semester 2/2019. They are acknowledged about 

operation plans and college projects for both lecturers and 

staff throughout semester 2/2019. 
 


